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Top Headlines 

• MyLearning, digital badging has arrived!  MyLearning adds digital badging generation 
and publishing capabilities.  Digital badges contain detailed information on the skills and 
knowledge an Airman or Guardian has acquired.  Read More        
 

• Faculty Qualification Tracking Tool (FQTT).  The Faculty Qualification Tracking Tool 
version 2.0 is now available.  This version delivers faster performance for all users.   
Read More      
 

• Want to develop cross-functional leadership competencies through a short-term 
experiential project? The Civilian Short-Term Experiential Program (CSTEP) is a new 
civilian developmental program that enables selectees to participate in a short-term 
project (up to 6 months) without committing to a mobility agreement.  Read More    
 

• The DAF Coaching Program is growing.  Coaching is a structured partnership between a 
“certified” coach and a client where the coach leverages intentional conversations and 
thought-provoking questions to support individuals in achieving their goals, self-
discovery, and unlocking their potential for transformative development across the 
Total Force. Coaching enhances the capabilities of Airmen and Guardians, ensuring a 
strong, agile, and resilient force, equipped to face pacing threats.  Read More                                   

https://www.aetc.af.mil/News/Article-Display/Article/3406439/mylearning-adds-digital-badging-generation-and-publishing-capabilities/
https://usaf.dps.mil/sites/aetc-hq-a36/A3B-LP&FDCredentials/A3BL/SitePages/Faculty-Qualification-Tracking-Tool-v2-Upgrade.aspx
https://www.milsuite.mil/book/groups/hq-aetc-civilian-force-development
https://www.af.mil/About-Us/Coaching/


 
 

• CLDS’ Workforce Development Book Discussions and Workshops.  The Civilian 
Leadership Development School (CLDS) will facilitate discussions on the book “Fish 
Sticks” on 18 and 27 July from 1200-1300 CDT.  Read More  There will also be a 
workshop in September for Pre-Influence Skills as well as an October discussion series 
for the book “Influencer”.  To learn more or to register, e-mail:  
EakerCenter.DC.WorkforceDev1@us.af.mil          
 

• Want more information on Department of the Air Force Course Announcements?  
Check out the latest Education and Training Course Announcements (ETCA) and get the 
latest updated information.  Read More  

 
• Check out the Newest Developmental Special Experience (DSE) Listings.  

Developmental Special Experiences provide Air and Space Professionals opportunities to 
gain or enhance competencies.  More than just education and training, DSEs are 
practical experiences that enhance Airmen and Guardians’ knowledge, skills, and 
abilities.  DSEs are typically external to an individual’s primary duties.  Read More 

https://www.milsuite.mil/university/workforcedevelopment/this-months-events/
mailto:EakerCenter.DC.WorkforceDev1@us.af.mil
https://usaf.dps.mil/sites/aetc-hq-a36/A3B-LP&FDCredentials/A3BL/SitePages/ETCA-Enhancements-Update.aspx
https://usaf.dps.mil/sites/aetc-hq-a36/A3B-LP&FDCredentials/A3BD/A3BDD/SitePages/Newsletter-3rd%20Quarter.aspx


 
 
 
• Treasury Executive Institute (TEI) Opportunities.  GS 14s and above can sign up for a 

multitude of civilian development sessions with TEI.  You can also request a coach by 
assessing the coaching overview page under the coaching tab.  If you do not have a 
profile, you can create one on the TEI website.  Read More   
 

• Sign up!  Civilian Leadership Development School (CLDS) Course Schedules and 
Enrollment Information.  View schedules and registration information for CLDS online 
courses, including mandatory managerial and supervisory training, performance 
management coaching courses, the Emerging Leader Course, and the Developing Team 
Leader Course.  Read More   

 
• Get the latest and greatest of things happening within USSF and stay connected.  The 

United States Space Force (USSF) produces their own newsletters to keep the force 
updated on the latest happenings.  You can access their SharePoint site and read the 
latest as well as their archived newsletters here.  Read More  
 

• Looking for previous versions of the FD Newsletter “IMPACT”?  You can find archived 
versions on the AF Portal, FD page.  Read More  
 

https://home.tei.treasury.gov/#about-tei
https://www.airuniversity.af.edu/Eaker-Center/CLDS/Schedule-of-Classes-and-Enrollment-Links/
https://usaf.dps.mil/sites/hqsf/CHCO/Document%20Library/Forms/AllItems.aspx?csf=1&web=1&e=xXA8S0&cid=84506533%2D4bef%2D47be%2Da5d5%2Dd0c071b32260&RootFolder=%2Fsites%2Fhqsf%2FCHCO%2FDocument%20Library%2FS1D%20Newsletters&FolderCTID=0x012000A910EED1F6A8C14FB3FC9862D3B8F34A
https://www.my.af.mil/gcss-af/USAF/ep/browse.do?programId=t509049CC7EFF6A60017F00355F090012&channelPageId=s6925EC134EE60FB5E044080020E329A9
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